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I am very concerned that people who are houseless will be able to park in public 

areas, on public sidewalks and streets, and neighbors who are disturbed by noise, 

smoke, vicious dogs, and/or trash will not have the right to have them removed. This 

will harm families, children, neighborhoods - and most likely, the economy. 

 

You need to find another solution for people who are houseless. 


